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Dear UTC records UTC,

Honorable Commissioners,

It's critical that the UTC does everything it can to protect people suffering from illness, unemployment, and
underemployment. I am asking commissioners to not force customers to pay for these extraordinary COVID costs --
the fees, mounting debt, interest payments that most deeply impact low-income communities and communities of
color. Businesses and families across the state have already suffered enough. Massive corporate utility profits should
be used to pay for COVID costs for the families most in need. Everyone needs to share in the sacrifice.

Please reject the utilities’ deferred accounting petitions. They are too broad, include reimbursement for
discriminatory fees that the utilities have been prohibited from collecting by Governor Inslee, and don’t require the
utilities to track savings as closely as they track costs. We urge you to put people before utility profit, and require
utilities to share in the sacrifice demanded of us all.

Regards,
Erick Mcwayne
5201 Katherine Ave SE
Auburn, WA 98092  <http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/390479/101576575>
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